
 
 

 

 

Spirit Day 
 

The next spirit day is,  

Friday, November 

27th - Twin Day.  

Dress up like your 

favorite person.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Messenger 

 

Stay informed of school events with text 

messages from our free school messenger 

service.  Please text “YES” to 724665.   

 

No Classes 
 

There are no classes November 20th this is an 
Assigned Teacher Time.  
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WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2020 

M. W. MOUROT : PRINCIPAL 

M. B. SKOMOROWSKI : VICE PRINCIPAL  

 

Christ be our Light 

Jésus sois notre lumière 

 

 

Reflections on Peace 

“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall 

be called sons and daughters of God” (Mt 

5,9).  These are the words of Jesus from his 

sermon on the mount.  They tell us something 

about ourselves, and they tell us something 

about God’s Kingdom.  By our baptism we 

are called to live in Christ’s peace, and this 

peace is at the heart of God’s Kingdom.  

Tony Cosentino 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to the following 
students who are celebrating a 

birthday this week: 
 

Nixon B. Carter A. Noah C. 
Mila S. Ashton H. Gracelyn H. 
Noelle L.   Loick S. Peyton G. 
Zoë M. Bailey B.   
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Remembrance Day Celebration  

 

Thank you Mme Mugford and all 

the grade 3 and grade 4 students 

for the beautiful celebration.  

Unfortunately our attempt to post 

this presentation was unsuccessful.   

 

What is the Weather Like Today?  
 

With changing weather 

conditions please try and dress 

your child(ren) to suit the 

changing temperatures. Better to 

be a bit warm than too cold! Please label all 

your child(ren’s) outdoor clothing including 

boots. Thank you.  

 

Parent Corner 

Talk to your child about showing respect 

for teachers, classmates.  Respectful 

behavior is vital for education.  When students 

have respect for teachers and classmates, they 

help create the positive academic environment 

all children need to be successful.  Whether 

your child’s classes are in person or online, 

encourage her to: 

• Address the teacher by name.  Simply 

saying “Good morning, Mrs. Jones” is 

an easy way to show respect.   

• Be courteous.  She should say please 

and thank you to her teacher and her 

classmates.   

• Raise her hand.  When she waits to be 

called on, she demonstrates self-control 

and respect for others.   

• Do what’s expected.   Everyone in the 

class has a job to do.  If the teacher 

doesn’t plan any lessons, no one can 

learn anything.  If students don’t do their 

jobs-completing homework, listening to 

others- it makes it more difficult to learn.   

• Listen to the teacher’s comments.  

Teachers want students to learn and to 

succeed.  That means they have to 

point out mistakes.  Your child will do 

much better in school if she can 

recognize and accept constructive 

feedback.   
-reprinted with permission from “Elementary Parents make the 

difference” 

 

God Bless 

 

 

Wade Mourot 

Principal 
 

 

Student’s Corner 
 

The grade 2 students did a wonderful job 

on their Remembrance Day projects.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


